
Saturday 22 & Sunday 23
SGA is helping to financially support around 200 
indigenous Christian workers and their families 
through the Leadership Support Programme. Pray 
that many more supporters in the UK & Ireland will be 
led to sponsor pioneering Gospel workers and 
church planters.  

Monday 24
Pray for Dr Paul Negrut, Rector of Emanuel Christian 
University, Oradea, ROMANIA, and his team as they 
seek to teach and train a new generation for Gospel 
ministry.

Tuesday 25
Mark Foster and Billy McCurrie will commence 
Mission Focus events with Tomáš Henzel [Slovakia] 
and Onisim Mladin [Romania]. Tonight they are in 
Hoylake Evangelical Church, tomorrow evening in 
Borras Park Evangelical Church.   

Wednesday 26
Pray for Tomáš Henzel, his wife Sylvia and family – 
for Tomáš as he leads the church planting initiative in 
Slovakia.  Pray that new church plants will be 
established.  

Thursday 27
Tonight, Mark, Billy and Tomáš will share at Geneva 
Road Evangelical Baptist Church. Pray that God’s 
power and presence will be very real.   

Friday 28
Pray for the southwest, South Wales and Channel 
Isles Regional Representative, Pete Aird and his wife 
Kaye as they seek to maintain and establish new 
contacts.
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WE GIVE THANKS FOR ANSWERED PRAYER

We give thanks for God’s provision for the SGA’s 
Widows’ Project and “Joy of Christmas”.  

We are thankful for a blessed Phoebe Online Ladies’ 
Conference in January, and for the ongoing ministries 
of the guests, Beate Peters, Kateryna Nikonorova 
and Marina Tapcova. 

Great news from Emanuel Christian University, 
Oradea, Romania!  Praise God that they had the 
largest intake of students this year. 
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Saturday 1 & Sunday 2
Today we begin the SGA month of prayer. Pray that 
this special 75th anniversary year will be marked by 
Gospel expansion across Eastern Europe, Central 
Asia, Far East Russia and Mongolia. Pray that 
sponsorship will be raised for new missionary families 
in these regions.          

Monday 3
Support is required for the growing financial needs of 
missionary pastors in Ukraine. Pray that this will 
become available so that they can fully serve the 
Lord.

Tuesday 4
We praise God that there are additional missionary 
families in Ukraine, Central Asia and Russia/Mongolia 
who have been recommended for financial support. 
Pray that sponsorship will become available.    

Wednesday 5
Praise God for the thousands of ‘Joy of Christmas’ 
gifts distributed in Central Asia during Christmas. 
Today, there are pastors and missionaries who are the 
fruit of this project. Pray that many young hearts will 
yet respond to the Gospel. 

Thursday 6
Staff Members hold their staff meeting today. Pray 
that it will be a constructive meeting where plans will 
be put in place for the expansion of the work.  

Friday 7
Pray that the Irish Regional Representative, Trevor 
Morrow, and his wife Christine will be strengthened 
for all the demands of visiting many churches in NI 
and developing the support base in the Irish Republic. 

Saturday 8 & Sunday 9
Yuri Bostan, an SGA sponsored missionary pastor in 
Moldova passed away a few months ago.  Pray for his 
widow, Inga, and family. Continue to remember other 
widows of SGA sponsored missionaries - Ekaterina 
Schtompel and family in FE Russia, and Ramza Yegorov 
and family Central Asia.

Monday 10
Pray that all discussions taking place and decisions 
made at the SGA Council meeting today will be God 
glorifying and will fulfil His purposes.  

Tuesday 11 
Pray for the Widows’ Project, especially in Ukraine 
where SGA-provided aid is distributed to a growing 
number of widows due to the war.  

Wednesday 12
Pray for SGA Administrative Assistant, Annina Lee. 
She and her husband Joshua coordinate SGA’s youth 
ministry. Pray for this vital ministry. 

Thursday 13
We are thankful to God for SGA’s teaching expansion 
in the Western Siberian Bible College, Omsk, RUSSIA. 
Pray for Ivan Makarov as he directs this important 
ministry.    

Friday 14
We rejoice that there are now 240 students enrolled in 
Almaty Bible Institute, including programmes in 
UZBEKISTAN and RUSSIA. Pray for new teaching staff 
to help equip these students for Gospel work.    

Saturday 15 & Sunday 16
SGA is actively looking for new staff members. Pray 
for a Field Representative who is gifted by God to 
teach in mission schools/Bible institutes and assist the 
Field Director to expand SGA’s Field ministry.  

Monday 17
Pray for Billy McCurrie and his wife Roberta living in 
Ormskirk. Billy represents the Mission in the North of 
England and North Wales.

Tuesday 18
Praise God for the 5th intake of students in Ruptawa 
Mission School, POLAND. Pray for the directors, 
Pastors Tomasz Chylka and Andrzej Karzalek, who 
offer support and guidance to the students.  

Wednesday 19
We praise God for the invaluable ministry of Hope 
Centres in CENTRAL ASIA. Pray that together, Bibel 
Mission and SGA will be enabled to expand this vital 
humanitarian, yet deeply spiritual ministry across this 
region.

Thursday 20
Pray for the Bulgarian mission school director, Stojan 
Slavchev, as he offers leadership and mentors the 
students who are preparing for future service.  

Friday 21
Pray for Mark Foster along with his wife Margaret as 
he coordinates the expanding field ministry, and shares 
in deputation meetings in northern England and north 
Wales.  


